
 

 
Mailing address: 
ASAA – Arizona Cup 
PO Box 5149 
Carefree,  Arizona  
USA            85377 

 
 
 
December 28, 2004 
 
International Archery Community 
 

 

Dear Archer,  
 

Please accept our invitation to attend and compete at the 2005 Arizona Cup International Archery 
Tournament, April 13 -16, 2005 at the Ben Avery FITA Event Range in Phoenix, Arizona, United States of 
America.  This year’s format is a FITA Round, Team Round and Olympic Round. 

The Arizona Cup International typically hosts a large number of world ranked archers for a North American 
Tournament.  The 2004 Arizona Cup International hosted 260 archers from 14 nations and 272 archers in 
2003.  

 
Pre Arizona Cup: 

 The Arizona State Championship STAR FITA, April 9 -10, 2005 
 Guest Participation is encouraged and is held on the same field as the Arizona Cup. 

Post Tournament: 
 Arizona is home of the Grand Canyon, Monument Valley, Several Native American lands, The Red 

Rocks of Sedona and the World famous Sonoran Desert.  Phoenix is an 8 hour drive by car to Los 
Angeles, San Diego and Las Vegas. 

 
Thank you for considering the 2005 Arizona Cup International.  We will be honored by your support and will 
endeavor to act befitting of your confidence.  Find out more about us at www.arizonacup.com.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
 
Alan Huff, President, Arizona State Archery Association 
Michael Koistinen, Tournament Director 
 
2005 Arizona Cup International Archery Tournament  

http://www.arizonacup.com/
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